

THE WISDOM GLOBAL SCHOOL, HARIDWAR

www.twgs.in, www.quickmath.in

TWGS/Cir/24-25/11

Dated -10.04.2024

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!

We are excited to announce a special event in celebration of World Art Day on April 12th, 2024. As part of our activities, we will be organizing a "Thank You Card Making" session for our children to express gratitude to our community helpers.

In this event, children will have the opportunity to create beautiful thank you cards for the dedicated individuals who tirelessly serve our community. It's a wonderful way for them to show appreciation and acknowledge the invaluable contributions of our everyday heroes.

To ensure that our students have access to a variety of decorative materials for their creations, we kindly invite parents to send in any spare decorative materials they may have at home.

Your contribution will greatly enhance the experience for our students and make this event even more memorable.

We sincerely appreciate your support and involvement in enriching our children's learning experiences. Together, let's make World Art Day a celebration of creativity, gratitude, and community spirit.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us.

Regards

Principal\